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To whom it may concern
I have looked at this proposal and talked to applicant re his application I understand the city
does not want access to to street onto 146 Ave. I feel the county should fight like hell on
behalf of applicant for this . I can't see any argument by the city to limit the number of drive
way entering or exiting 146 Ave. when you have a city street their are 12 to 15 houses along a
block of a street so what is the difference on 146 Ave. 
Signed : Darrel Elliott 
284152 146 Ave S.E. Rockyview AB
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